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Headteacher:  Mrs H Ward 

16th May 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Newsletter 4 

Class/Staff News 

I am now able to let you know which teacher your child will have next year. 

RS  1P Mrs Pocock 

RKL  1D Mrs Doherty 

1P  2N Miss Naseri 

1D  2C Mrs Chapman 

3F  4VT Mrs Tilbury 

3L  4T Mrs Taylor 

4R   5M Miss Moulder 

4T  5R Mr Rowland 

5D  6J Mr Johnson 

5M  6D Mrs Duchemin 

Year 2 classes will, as always, be re-arranged in preparation for Key Stage 2.  Mrs 

Lewis (3L) and Mr Redford (3R) will be the teachers in year 3.  Each year 2 child will 

bring home a letter informing them of their year 3 teacher in due course. 

The children will spend the morning of Tuesday 17th July with their new class teacher. 

We break up for the half term holiday on Friday 25th May and return for the final half 

term on Monday 4th June. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs H Ward 
Headteacher 
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